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Subject: Correction of Results for Arion Bank – AGM 17 March 2020 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
On the 17th of March 2020 Lumi Technologies facilitated the voting on all applicable resolutions at the Annual 
General Meeting of Arion Bank. Shareholders could attend the meeting in person or join the meeting virtually. 
Also, pre-voting was allowed for all shareholders. 
 
Due to a human error, three pre-voting instructions from holdings on Nasdaq Iceland that voted through the 
Computershare Portal were included in the Quorum calculation but did not end up in the results of all 
resolutions. Due to this omission revised results have been communicated and these need to be announced in 
a public press release, which Arion Bank has already done on the 17th of March 2020. 
 
Please find a copy of all re-calculated final results here: 
 

 
  
 
Sincerely, 
Lumi Technologies B.V. 
 
 
 
 
 
Frank Schoonhoven 
Managing Director 


